MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

VICE CHANCELLOR'S ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING,
FRIDAY, 26™ JULY 2024

* Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology (MMUST) has been selected
among the ten (10) Universities in Kenya earmarked for the Constitution and
Reform Education Consortium (CRECO) ‘Vjjana Tuchanuke* Youth Let’s Wise Up
project. On 23 July, 2024, a team from CRECO, led by the Executive Director-Mr.
Joshua Changwony, visited the University to discuss the activities under this project,
which include empowering the youth to navigate the digital landscape effectively,
particularly in identifying and countering misinformation and fake news. The guests
were received by the Director of Corporate Communications and Marketing
(DCCM), Dr. Lydia Anyonje, who was flanked by the Director of International
Relations and Academic Linkages (DIAL), Dr. Umulkher Ali and the Dean-School of
Computing and Informatics (SCl), Dr. Daniel Otanga.

* MMUST Rugby team received a donation of 15 Rugby kits on 24t July 2024, from
Beest Athletic. This contribution aims to equip the MMUST Rugby team for the
upcoming Rugby Sevens season, where the MMUST RFC will participate. The
MMUST RFC is among the best in the region and participates in many tournaments.
This significant donation was officially received by the Deputy Vice-Chancellor
(Academic and Student Affairs), Prof. Hussein Golicha who hailed Beest Athletic for
supporting the growth of young talent. He emphasized that the new kits will
undoubtedly boost the performance and morale of our Rugby team.

| wish you a blessed weekend!

Prof. Charles Mutai
Ag. Vice Chancellor
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